

Sandpits Lane, Keresley, Coventry, CV6 2FR <u>admin@cncs.school</u> <u>www.cncs.school</u> T:02476 332382

27th February 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

LIBF Financial Studies: Tuesday 14th and Monday 20th March 2023 2023

We hope that all our students and their families are well at this time.

On Tuesday 14th March and Monday 20th March 2023, your child will be resitting their external examination in Financial Studies. This examination will contribute towards 25% of their final grade over the two year Level 3 programme of study.

Students have been working hard in preparing for this important resit examination. However, to support further we will be providing additional case study materials and supportive additional lessons during the school day to support the students success.

All revision materials can be accessed via ClassCharts. Students will also have hard copies of revision materials in their Financial Studies folders.

Finally, it is very important that students do not miss this examination. Any medical absences must be reported as soon as possible and an accompanying medical note must be provided in order to submit this to the examination board for consideration.

As always, thank you for your continued support and we wish all students the best of luck in this examination.

Yours faithfully

Miss N Bassett

Head of Business Studies

Nina.bassett@cncs.school

Ms E O'Connor Headteacher

Emma.french@cncs.school



